
Good Morning, 
 
Here is an update on the status of the Heritage Medical Research Clinic.   
 

- A pandemic deep clean was performed throughout HMRC allowing for the space to reopen. 
- Card access to the space will be available again as of 1PM today (March 18th) and study staff 

located in the HMRC space will be able to return to their work spaces. 
- HMRC laboratory services will resume as of Thursday, March 19th 7:30am.  Lorina Platon will be 

in the HMRC lab for blood draws, processing and shipping.  Please email 
pallavi.noojibail@ucalgary.ca a.s.a.p to confirm your laboratory service related bookings for 
tomorrow and Friday. 

- Nursing services are expected to resume as of Monday, March 23rd. 
- Please email pallavi.noojibail@ucalgary.ca to rebook missed appointments. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
 Sabine 
Sabine Moritz, M.Sc. (Biology), M.Sc. (Research & Evaluation Methods for HCP), CCRP 
Director, Clinical, Health Services and Population Health Research 
Health Sciences Center, Ground Floor, Room G370 
Office: (403) 220 8754, Cell:  (403) 975 1092 
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